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  Woodworker’s Club Meeting  
Wednesday, September 20th @ 6:30 PM 

The Woodworker’s Shop, East Manito Rd., Pekin. 

September 20th Meeting Notes:  President, Les Linton called the meeting of 
September 20th to order.  

Business Meeting:  Treasurer Norm Bartlett forwarded the CEFCU statement and 
has reported the sum of $2,286.04 in the club’s savings account and an additional 
$86.51 in checking.  And as usual, those figures reconciled with the CEFCU 
statement dated 9/9/2017. 

New Business: 

- Planning committee: (5) people volunteered for the planning committee: Dave 
Lawson, Les Linton, Dale Elliot, Jim (I didn’t get the last name). The committee 
is constantly looking for ideas, please contact any of these folks or any of the 
officers if you have suggestions for programs or want to volunteer to do a 
program. 

Drawings: Show and tell $25 gift card was won by Jim Seelye. The 50/50 drawing 
was won by Dave Lawson. The $35 gift card was won by Bill Weise. 

42 members attended. 

Show and Tell 

Carl Miller: ring boxes made from walnut. 
The top was cut and glued back with splines 
creating an interesting visual look. 
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Larry Coggins: brought 2 bowls, turned 

from Norfolk island pine. 
 

Denny Dukes: band-sawn fish from 
basswood, no, it’s not a bass.  

 

Jerry Wallis: train set made 18 years ago! 
Used different types of wood to bring color 
to the train without using stain. 
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A.J.Gatzmeyer: Allis-Chalmers tractor 
whirligig, A.J. used PVC sewer pipe to make 
the blades, he flattened them with heat gun. 

 

        Don Kalmes: (top) walnut table, started 
working on it in 1995! Used plans from 
American woodworking magazine.  
(right): lacrosse stick with an embedded steel 
rod for weight. 
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John Goodenough: 3D cutting board 
made with walnut, maple and cherry. John 
will demonstrate his process in the October 
meeting. 

Jim Seelye: chip carved clock 
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Mark Padesky: wood stands for ceramic photo 
transfer art. Built variety of designs using 
different species of wood. The orientation of the 
grain is crucial for the function of the piece. 

 
Mark Kiesel: shelves for holding 
essential oil bottles.  
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Louis Knife: picture frames made from pine and 
stained to a dark finish.  

 
Program: 
Russ Marie presented a program showing the techniques he used to build his box. 
He used the bandsaw along with jigs to get the desired results. Russ shared lots of 
great tips when it comes to gluing the box, such as pre-finishing the inside of the 
box (before cutting the side pieces) and using his favorite green tape to help with 
assembly.  
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Contact Information 

President -  – Les Linton - 309-202-0971 - llinton68@gmail.com 
Vice President – Tom Dougherty -  tomdougherty5678@gmail.com 
Secretary-Newsletter – Khaled Mohammad - 309-868-6399 - 
PAWSecretary@gmail.com 
Treasurer - Norm Bartlett – 309-697-4341 – linnorm12@juno.com  
Librarian - Khaled Mohammad - 309-868-6399 -  k6613199@icloud.com  
Refreshments-John Keen - 309-267-3951 - unkajohn@yahoo.com  
Web Master - Mark Salrin - 309-382-2729 -  marksalrin@ccg-services.com 
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